minutes of 8-11-94

Thursday - August 11, 1994 - 2:15 p.m.
Continuation of Regular Meeting

Present: Mayor Russell Martin, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Chris Peterson;
Councilwoman Barbara Field, Councilman Gary McClure, Councilwoman Leni Sitnick,
Councilman Joseph Carr Swicegood and Councilman Herbert J. Watts; Assistant
City Attorney Patsy Meldrum; Interim City Manager William B. Farris; and Deputy
City Clerk Magdalen Burleson

Absent: None

Mayor Martin called the meeting to order. He stated that this is a continuation
of the meeting of Tuesday, August 9, 1994.

Councilwoman Field moved to go into executive session to discuss a personnel
issue. This motion was seconded by Councilman Watts and carried unanimously.

At 3:00 p.m., Vice-Mayor Peterson moved come out of executive session. This
motion was seconded by Councilwoman Field and carried unanimously.

City Manager Farris provided the City Council with an update on the Skyview
Place situation. He also provided the City Council with information about the
Light Up Your Holidays festival.

City Manager Farris reported that the Town of Biltmore Forest would like for
the City of Asheville to make a proposal to provide fire protection services to
the Town of Biltmore Forest. The City Council authorized City Manager Farris to
proceed with making a proposal.

At 3:30 p.m., Vice-Mayor Peterson moved to continue this meeting, without
further advertisement, until Friday, August 19, 1994, at 2:15 p.m. in the
Council Chamber. This motion was seconded by Councilwoman Sitnick and carried
unanimously.
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